
NOTICE OF UNAVAILABILITY OF REAL PROPERTY DEED 

RECORDS – VOLUMES 1 – 178 

 

The Culberson County Clerks Office is pleased to announce the 

beginning of automation of the Real Property Records, we will begin 

with the DEED Records, which will include Volume 1 through 

Volume 178, from sovereignty to 2009. The work will begin the 

second week of November, 2021, which will require that these 

Volumes be removed from the clerk’s office. 

 

In the event that research is required, access to these volumes can be 

performed; however, the wait and response time will be increased 

while the information is requested from the vendor who is 

performing the work. You can email your request for information to 

Linda McDonald at linda.mcdonald@co.culberson.tx.us. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the office at 432-283-2058. 

 

Sincerely, 

Linda McDonald 

Culberson County Clerk  


